c:o the Future, El Salvador

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 23l s.2018

To: Chiefs of Curriculum Implementation Division, School Governance and Operations Division
Education Program Supervisors

Senior Program Specialists

Public and Private School Heads
School Paper Advisers

English and Filipino Coordinators
All Others Concerned

This Division

From:  AGUSTINESE. CEPE, PhD, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Postporiement of the 2018 Division Schools Press Conference (DSPC)

Date:  August 30, 2018

1. Inreference to Division Memo No. 194, 5.2018, entitled 2018 Division Schools Press Conference (DSPC),
you are hereby informed that the 2018 Division Schools Press Conference (DSPC) which is scheduled
on September 3, 2018 is indefinitely postponed .

2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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